
The Blackhawks Lacrosse Club is a proud member of the East Brunswick Coalition of Athletic Organizations and is supported, in part, through an indirect 

grant from the Township of East Brunswick Recreation and Parks Department. 

  

 

Please join us for 

Girls Lacrosse Registration &  

Uniform Fitting 

on Saturday, February 10, 2024 

or Saturday, February 24, 2024 

from 11:00am-1:00pm 

at 

The Community Arts Center 

721 Cranbury Road 

East Brunswick, NJ 
 

Come find out what lacrosse is all about! 

The team is open to girls in Grades 3 - 8 in East Brunswick, 
South River, Spotswood, Milltown, Helmetta, Jamesburg, 
North Brunswick, Edison, Piscataway and any other town 
with no lacrosse team of their own! 

For more information, email EBGirlsLAX@gmail.com  

or visit www.BlackhawksGirlsLAX.com 

 

mailto:EBGirlsLAX@gmail.com
http://www.blackhawksgirlslax.com/

